State of Washington

POLLUTION LIABILITY INSURANCE AGENCY
300 Desmond Drive SE* PO Box 40930 Olympia, Washington 98504-0930
(360) 407-0520 (800) 822-3905 » FAX (360) 407-0509
www.plia.wa.gov

June 1, 2018

Mr. Scott Rose

AEG

605 11th Avenue SE, Suite 201
Olympia, WA 98501

Re:  Acceptance of Petroleum Technical Assistance Program (PTAP)
Application for the following location:

Facility/Site Name: H&H Diesel

Facility/Site Address: 407 Porter Way, Milton, WA 98354-9686
Facility Site ID: 89863773

PTAP Project No.: PSW031

Dear Mr. Rose,

The Pollution Liability Insurance Agency (PLIA) has accepted your PTAP application for the
above referenced facility/site. This letter confirms your entry into the PTAP and provides
important information on how we will manage your project. -

Identification

PLIA has assigned the unique number PSW031 to your project. When contacting PLIA, please
use the PTAP project number to identify your project.

Important Dates

We held an intake meeting for this project on February 27, 2018. Please submit the Technical
Addendum Report to your site manager by June 18, 2018.

It is PLIA’s goal to issue a written opinion within 45 days.
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Payment
The $7,500 program fee has been received.
Designated Managers

Please direct all communications regarding your project through the designated site manager
listed below.

Nnamdi Madakor, P.Hg., P.G., Technical Program Manager
Pollution Liability Insurance Agency

PO Box 40930

Olympia, WA 98504-0930

(360) 407-0516

nnamdi.madakor@plia.wa.gov

The application designated you, Scott Rose, the project manager for this project. If someone
replaces you as the project manager or your contact information changes, please contact your site
manager by email to update the information.

We are look forward to working with you and providing a prompt determination for your
cleanup.

Sincerely,
Kristin Evered

PTAP Coordinator

cc: Robert Graham, Graham Trucking
Nnamdi Madakor, PLIA (email only)



